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Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 

NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL ITEM 
Concerning 

~ MATTHEW RODRIQUEZ 
l.~~ SECRETARY FOR 
~ ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

AMENDMENTS TO THE WATER QUALITY CONTROL PLANS FOR THE 
SACRAMENTO RIVER AND SAN JOAQUIN RIVER BASINS AND TULARE LAKE 

BASIN TO ESTABLISH A REGION-WIDE PROCESS FOR EVALUATING THE 
MUNICIPAL AND DOMESTIC SUPPLY (MUN) BENEFICIAL USE IN 

AGRICULTURALLY DOMINATED SURFACE WATER BODIES 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
(Central Valley Water Board or Board) will hold a public meeting regarding the development of 
an amendment (the "Proposed Amendment") that would amend the Water Quality Control Plans 
for both the Sacramento River and San Joaquin River Basins and for the Tulare Lake Basin (the 
"Basin Plans"). The Proposed Amendment would establish a region-wide process for evaluating 
appropriate application of and level of protection for the Municipal and Domestic Supply (MUN) 
beneficial use in agriculturally dominated surface water bodies. 

The Central Valley Water Board has scheduled an informational item at the Board's meeting in 
Rancho Cordova, which will be held at the following date and location: 

Date: 30/31 July 2015 (Please contact staff two weeks prior to the meeting for 
the exact date.) 

Time: 8:30 a.m. 
Place: Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 

11020 Sun Center Drive 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

Related meeting material will be posted on the Board's website (below) no later than 
30 June 2015: 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralvalley/water issues/salinity/mun beneficial use/index.shtml 

Copies of the informational item material can also be obtained by contacting or visiting the 
Central Valley Water Board's office at 11020 Sun Center Drive, #200, Rancho Cordova, 
California 95670-6114, on weekdays between 8:00a.m. and 5:00p.m. Staff contact information: 
Anne Littlejohn, (916) 464-4840, alittlejohn@waterboards.ca.gov. 

At the July meeting, Board staff will provide the Board with an informational item regarding the 
development of the Proposed Amendment, with a focus on the preliminary options for a 
LIMITED-MUN beneficial use designation. The Board will provide members of the public and 
representatives of other agencies the opportunity to present oral comments on the development 
of the Proposed Amendment. Though the Board may provide direction to Board staff, the Board 
will not take action on the Proposed Amendment at the July meeting. Oral comments will be 
limited in time by the Board Chair. Groups are encouraged to designate a spokesperson. 
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NOTICE OF INFORMATIONAL ITEM 2 15 June 2015 

The final meeting agenda will be available at 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralvalley/board info/meetings/ at least 10 days before the 
meeting. The agenda will provide the specific date the Board Meetin9 will be held for this item, 
and indicate the anticipated order of all agenda items. 

The meeting facilities will be accessible to persons with disabilities. Individuals requiring special 
accommodations are requested to contact Ms. Kiran Lanfranchi-Rizzardi at (916) 464-4839 at 
least five working days prior to the meeting. TTY users may contact the California Relay Service 
at 1-800-735-2929 or voice line at 1-800-735-2922. 
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